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Ambassador of the Sultanate of Oman to India

February 6, 2024

Ms. Shalini Kharbanda
Manager

XKTC India Pvt. Ltd.,
New Delhi

Dear Ms. Kharbanda,

I would like to express my appreciation and gratitude to XTC
India team towards the visit of His Majesty Sultan Haitham
bin Tarik, The Sultan of Oman, on State Visit to the Republic
of India during 15-17 December 2023 for continuous support to
this Embassy.

It is noteworthy that XIC India team have worked
relentlessly during the visit facilitating all possible assistance
& support to the Omani Delegation.

Again, thank you for your support and I look forward to
working with you and your team. in future.

With best rds,
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Issa Al Shibani
Ambassador of Oman to India
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